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MEDIA RELEASE 

Release date: 17 March 2016 
 

CHANGE IN ELECTION CALENDAR 
 

The Election Commission wish to advise all members that the second list of the 
candidates publish date has been postponed till Sunday, 20 March 2016 due 
to unavoidable circumstance. The Election Commission will make sure the 
election date will not be affected by this change and there will be sufficient time 
available for all other remaining activities as per the election calendar. 

Please note that, the Election Commission will advise the change in the election 
calendar in due course of time. 

The Election Commission would like to apologise for inconvenience to all 
members, candidates and other stakeholders for this and we thank you for your 
patience. 

The Election Commission would like to request everyone to share this 
information within their connection as appropriate. 

 
Jog Limbu 
The Commissioner 
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